

YOUNG ISRAEL OF PELHAM PARKWAY JEWISH CENTER

2190 Muliner Avenue | Bronx, New York 10462 Phone Hotline: 718-824-9000 | Fax: 718-824-0631 E-mail: bronxshul@yippjc.org Website: www.yippjc.org

במ"ד

Rabbi

Shmuel Zuckerman

Cantors

Benjamin Houben Yair Shahak

PresidentCharles Landsberg

First Vice-President
Theodore Held

Second Vice-President Kenneth Gelnick, Esq.

*Treasurer*Harold Linder, CPA

Secretary
David Edelstein

Board of Directors
Richard Berger
Samuel Block
Alan Gross, Esq.
Yitzy Gross
Benjamin Rosenbaum
Stanley Schlein, Esq.
Dr. Chaim Schram
Yakira Soloveichik, RN
Jeremy Weitzman
Lance Zavin

Trustees Elissa Gelnick Rabbi Melvin Sachs Lance Zavin

Administrative Director Izak Held

Dear fellow YIPPJC Congregants,

We are closing another chapter at our Kehilla as the calendar year 2014 draws to an end. Before 2014 passes us by, please take a moment to consider our wonderful "second" home, the Young Israel of Pelham Parkway Jewish Center. The year-end provides an excellent opportunity to incorporate the Synagogue into your year-end plans. Any donation, pledge or sponsorship is tax deductible on your 2014 tax return as long as the payment is made by December 31st. We would be happy to accept your contribution in any way either by check that can be brought in during office hours to our Staff, or our convenient online payment system through our website.

Your donation can be accepted via

- 1. Online payment website through PayPal CLICK HERE: www.yippjc.org/donate
- 2. Call the shul office at 718-824-9000 x1
- 3. Send the payment by mail or drop it off at: YIPP Office 2190 Muliner Avenue Bronx, NY 10462

Your Contribution goes directly to the operations of the synagogue and the various programs like; Lox 'n' Learn, the weekly Kiddush's, community programming, and weekly bulletins and newsletter printings, as well as other Expenses and Expenditures. We are all very excited about what our community and synagogue has accomplished in these past years from the move into our new home, and we know with Hashem's guidance we will continue these efforts in the time to come.

Best Wishes,

The Administration